
Dear Parents, 
We made it through 5 days of school and even got to see some sunshine 
today!  I’m definitely hoping for another full week of learning next 
week!   

100th Day of School Projects 
Thank you for all of your help and over-the-top creativity with the 
100th day of school projects!  We have had a lot of compliments on 
them, and I really appreciate your extra efforts in making these 
special for the kids. 

February Birthdays 
We have 3 kindergarten birthdays in February!  
First, we would like to wish Kendall a Happy 
Birthday!  She will be celebrating her birthday 
TOMORROW, February 8!  Aria Mae will 
celebrate her birthday next Wednesday, and 
Yohan will celebrate his birthday on the 22nd.   
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Charity Day 
This coming Monday is our monthly charity day.  
Students are being asked to donate supplies for 

the Clay Street Center here in Greenville. 
Items such as paper towels, wet wipes and 

disinfectant wipes would be greatly appreciated!  
Students may wear jeans.  Thank you! 



Valentine’s Day 
We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day on Friday, 
February 14.  Students may wear red/pink/festive 
clothing, etc.  Please have your child write out/
make a card for each of their classmates and the 
following special people. 

Arabella   
Aria Joyce 
Aria Mae 
Clara 
Connor 
John 
Kate 
Kendall 
Leona 
Yohan 

Mrs. Saladin 
Fr. Jim 
Mrs. Ekleberry 
Mrs. Jackson-library 
Mrs. B- gym 
Mrs. Rich-music 
Mrs. Art-art 
Señora Rivera-Spanish 

Have a wonderful weekend! 
Ms. DeWitt  
tdewitt@saintscjm.com   

St. Charles Borromeo School  
is a Catholic Community of  

Faith, Academics and Service for All.

Spelling 
Words 

(same as last week) 

yes 
yet 
yell 
you 
your

February         

17-18


